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IRS Seeking Applications for Vacancies on the Advisory
Committee on Tax Exempt and Government Entities.

This is a reminder that the Internal Revenue Service is seeking applications for vacancies on the
Advisory Committee on Tax Exempt and Government Entities (ACT).

Applications will be accepted through Nov. 4, 2013.

Apply at: http://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/f12339c.pdf

A notice published in the Federal Register, dated Oct. 1, 2013, contains more details about the ACT
and the application process. http://www v/fi kg/FR-2013-10-01/html]/2013-2

More information about ACT is available at:
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